
 

 

 

 

28th March 2025 

Acorn Farm – Animobile visit to nursery – Friday 23rd May 2025 

Dear parent/carer 

We have an exciting opportunity for the farm animals from Acorn Farm to come into 
Nursery for a visit on Friday 23rd May. We have been learning all about the animals 
that live on the farm, this will be a very exciting experience for the children to see the 
animals in real life. 
 
The animals will be here for the morning session on the Friday. If your child does not 
attend Nursery on Friday mornings, you are more than welcome to come along with 
your child for one of the 30-minute sessions. 
 
Payment will apply for all children who wish to join in with the farm experience, and 
more details about the session times will follow. 
 
The cost of this visit is £7.30 per child. Please make payment via your parent pay 
account. If you have not yet activated your parent pay account please contact the 
school office on finance@waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk and we will send you your 
login details. 
 
All payments must reach us by Tuesday 22nd April. If we do not receive the 
payments by this date, the visit will need to be cancelled. 
 
Any questions please feel free to come and speak to Mr Riley. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Riley 
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